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VILLAGE OF ANTIOCH - BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
PUBLIC HEARING – 7:00 PM 

Municipal Building:  874 Main Street, Antioch, IL 
January 13, 2020 

 
I.  CALL TO ORDER 
 Mayor Hanson called the January 13, 2020 Public Hearing to order at 7:00 pm in the Municipal 
Building:  874 Main Street, Antioch, IL. 
 
II.  PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 
 The Mayor and Board of Trustees led the Pledge of Allegiance. 
  
III.  ROLL CALL 

Roll call indicated the following Trustees were present: Pierce, Macek, Yost, Dominiak, Poulos 
and Johnson.  Also present were Mayor Hanson, Attorney Long, Administrator Keim and Clerk Romine.  

 
IV.  PUBIC HEARING regarding the Annexation of Property commonly known as 22475 W IL 
Route 173 consisting of approximately 15 acres at the southeastern corner of Route 173 and 
Madison - Clerk Romine administered the oath to those who wished to testify.   
 

Director Garrigan provided an overview of the annexation which was approved unanimously by 
the Planning and Zoning Board.  The 15-acre property was purchased by the Village in 2018, which is 
unbuildable due to its wetland designation.  The annexation of this property assists with the contiguity 
of the business district, and will be zoned the default Estate Zoning. 
 

Mr. Greg Knipp, 22520 W Washington, discussed flooding at that corner.  Administrator Keim 
said there are no proposed improvements, and the Village is only proposing to annex at this time.  
Administrator Keim will discuss drainage with township officials. 
 

Ms. Linda Zawistowski, Laguna subdivision resident, said residents are concerned with forced 
annexation in the area.  Attorney Long replied that there aren’t any plans for forced annexation. 

 
Trustee Dominiak moved, seconded by Trustee Pierce, to close the public hearing regarding the  

annexation of property commonly known as 22475 W IL Route 173 consisting of approximately 15 
acres at the southeastern corner of Route 173 and Madison.  Upon roll call, the vote was: 
YES:  6:  Pierce, Macek, Yost, Dominiak, Poulos and Johnson. 
NO:  0. 
ABSENT:  0. 
THE MOTION CARRIED. 
 
V.  ADJOURNMENT 

There being no further discussion, the Village Board of Trustees Public Hearing adjourned at 7:10 
p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
       ________________________ 
       Lori K. Romine, RMC/CMC 
       Village Clerk 
 


